In many ways, the beginning of the school year served as a reminder of all that is great about LT.
This postcard served as outreach to the entire school boundaries community members. It
encouraged all to get connected with our Superintendent updates, construction work, Strategic Plan
and more. This was sent at the beginning of the year to strike up excitement about the upcoming

school year.



